THE CITY OF PRESS RELEASE
A KENOSHA

CHART A BETTER COURSE
City ice rinks close for the season; Muni golf course will be open Saturday and Sunday
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
February 28, 2024
For further information contact:
Department of Parks

T: 262.653.4080
parks@kenosha.org

KENOSHA — Due to recent unseasonably warm temperatures, the ice rinks at Veterans
Memorial Park, 625 52nd Street, and at Poerio Park, 1401 16th Ave., have closed for the
season.

With the weather forecast calling for high temperatures near 60 degrees this weekend, the
Municipal Golf Course at Washington Park will be open Saturday and Sunday. Hours of
operation are 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. The golf course is open only to walkers and pull carts. No gas
carts will be available.
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